
 

 

MOSES LAKE 

 
Classic Car Club General Meeting 

May 11, 2017 Minutes 

 
Meeting called to order by President Karen Crook at 7:00pm, followed by the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

Motion for approval of last minutes by Judy, 2nd by Clay passed by all. 

Correction from April's minutes, was stated as Penny Womack, should have been 

Penny Ogle who will be handling the sales for the raffle tickets. 

Karen welcomes Michael Treadwell new member 2017. Michael talked about the 

vehicles he has 77 Corvette, 32 Ford PU, 46 Ford 2dr. 

Another guest from, Big Bend Automotive department Dick Wynder               

talked about the tools the students received from Moses Lake Car Club donation 

and, how the students enjoyed talking with members about the classics vehicles 

that showed up. Dick also asked how long the club has been donating to BBCC, 

the consensuses was “2008” the college wants to do a press release. 

Correspondence: Paul has been asked by the Chamber of Commerce if our club 

would like to bring vehicles to the Grant County Airport on July 2nd for the 

“Freedom Fest 2017” show. 

Columbia Crest needs a count on how many cars will be attending their event, 

pizza will also be provided from 10:30 – 2pm on 5/17. 

The Indian Truck Stop would like members to bring cars to their Grand Opening 

on June 2nd.   

Saturday May 20 in Kennewick Show & Shine and, in Omak. 

Webmasters update: Paul, states once again all is good nothing new happening 

with site. Paul & Gordon were at a show and Gordon received the oldest driver 

award and, Paul received the oldest participant. 

Karen & Clay won a trophy 

Treasurers Report: Bob, states we have a balance of $6,674.10, received $30.00 

from 50/50 drawing, $15.00 dues from new member; Herrings and $25.00 car 

show registration fee. Deposited $431.00 from registrations, 50/50 drawings and 

$110.00 in dues. Outgoing costs: $412.24. 

Owner of Bob's Restaurant, Bob has graciously paid for all members meals in Lu 

of not having our room ready for our club meeting. 



Car-show Report:  Greg Kratell – reports that the school has asked that we 

relocate our area that was where the host cars usually occupy so the kids could set 

– up and sell rocking horses / beanbags etc. 

Dave Church will set-up and run the Poker Run on Friday before Car Show on 

Saturday. 

Tim Jones will be selling tickets for 50/50 for Poker Run at the beginning hand 

and last hand at Dairy Queen. Pick-up Tee Shirts, Ice cream and, Snow Cones. 

So far we have received $2,600 from sponsors. 

After the poker run we will have the great opportunity to a live concert behind the 

tennis courts by the kids of Ricky Nelson, this should bring back some old 

memories. 

   Norman Benson's daughter wants to be able to present trophies. We are going to 

need more cheer leaders to present trophies 

There will be some great items that will be raffled off during car show and, 

goodies bags for all registered cars and owners. 

Cruzin Magazine has offered to send a photographer to shoot our show but, Tim 

will be backup if the photographer is late or can't make it. 

Basic Septic will provide free hand wash stations and, giving us a lower cost. 

Karen needs some volunteers to go with her to a Town Meeting with the Business 

Association on June 6th at the Red Door to discuss our options on what’s going on 

for next year’s Car Show. Clay, Bob, Diana and, Paul volunteered. 

Karen tried to give away the “DUCK” no takers until someone spoke up and, it 

was Clay had lost his keys at the last car show, guess he just likes the duck. 

Hot Springs & Spa and Perfection Tire would like our group to bring some cars to 

display on June 6th from 5-7pm there will be a BBQ. 

Anniversary: Ray & Mary Mayo will be celebrating their 52nd, 

congratulation. 
Car of the Month: goes to Gordon Radom 

50/50: was awarded to Rick Lockhart. 

Next meeting June 8th Karen's house for Pizza & Root beer Floats, bring a dessert. 

Karen will be talking about the up – coming Car Show on Radio Talk show with 

Harold Hochstatter. 

Anyone interested in meeting between Burger King & McDonald's on Friday at 

6pm will meet after May. 

Thanks to Cathy for table decorations good job!! 

Total members attending 39 

Meeting Adjourned 7:30pm.          

              

                 



May Car of the Month         

    

 

 
 

Gordon Radom – 1979 Lincoln Mark V    

   
This is my first classic car! 1979 Lincoln Continental Mark V.  

I came to the point in life that I needed an oldie before I croaked!  

I had been looking for a T-bird but this Lincoln filled the gap.  

I spent a lot of money and time, fixing her up.  

Now that I have the T-bird I’m ready to sell the Lincoln. 
 

 

 

 
 

 


